French Students Visit Canada

The Department of External Affairs, in co-operation with the Department of the Secretary of State, last summer welcomed to Canada two groups of French college students. The visits, which were part of the programme of cultural exchange with French-speaking countries, were organized for the purpose of enabling the prize-winners of the General Competition of France and the winners of the "Concours Connaissance du Canada" ("Let's Know Canada") to become acquainted with Canada and Canadians.

Winners of the General Competition

The visit of the winners of the General Competition, which was first discussed at the Franco-Canadian cultural meeting held in Paris in the autumn of 1965, gave six boys and four girls between 15 and 18 years of age the opportunity of



Visiting French (lycée) students (left to right): Pierre Bringuier, first prize in philosophy; Daniel Bouton, first prize in history; Helene Izarn, first prize in English; Bertrand Heilbronn, first prize in physics; Sylvaine Pasquet, first prize in French composition; Christophe Soule, first prize in mathematics; Dominique-Etienne Lahary, first prize in geography; Françoise Laganne, second prize in philosophy; Philippe Gross, first prize in natural science; Odile Wehrle, first prize in drawing.